





November 2023

Dear Parent / Guardian

Immunisation & Vaccination Service
Community Health & Wellbeing
Wayside House
Wilsons Lane
Coventry
CV6 6NY

## **ELECTRONIC CONSENT FOR YEARLY FLU VACCINATION**



## Your child's yearly flu vaccination is now due.



School Name & URN: Eden Girls & 140958

Date of vaccination: 12th December 2023



Unique consent link:

https://iv.covwarkpt.nhs.uk/form?identifier=1200dbd1-d23f-4731-8064-8797af3fe0bd



The above consent link will close on 03/12/2023



You will receive a unique submission number on the screen to confirm your e-consent form has been received. This will also be sent via the email you provide on the consent form.

\*\*Important information if you have submitted a yes consent, on the day of vaccination your child will be called down to see the vaccination team. If your child does not attend at their allotted time slot they will not be recalled during the session and will not have received the vaccination.



If you have more than 1 child at the school, you will need to **complete a separate form** for each child by clicking on the link again.

Please make sure it is your **<u>child's name and date of birth</u>** recorded on the form. Before submitting the form, please check details are correct

Jagtar Singh OBE - Chair Melanie Coombes - Chief Executive









Vaccination is yearly so even if your child received the vaccine last year, they will need to have it again to be protected.



Almost all children are eligible to have the flu vaccine as a nasal spray. The nasal spray contains gelatine and may not be acceptable for some parents. **Parents can choose on the consent form** to receive a gelatine-free injection instead.



<u>Service Detail | Coventry and Warwickshire Partnership NHS Trust</u> (covwarkpt.nhs.uk)

The link above will give you access to:

- INFORMATION OF WHO CAN GIVE CONSENT
- ADVICE FOLLOWING VACCINATION
- DATA SHARING Our responsibility
- PORCINE GELATINE



Information about the Flu vaccine in other languages can be found here Flu vaccination for children: leaflets and posters - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)



If you decide you **do not** want your child vaccinated against flu, please show this on the consent form, giving the reason. This will help us plan for and improve the Flu vaccination programme. We will not vaccinate your child without a valid consent in place



If your child becomes wheezy or has their asthma medication has increased after you SUBMITTED the ELECTRONIC consent form, please contact your childs immunisation Team on the number below.



If you change your mind about consent after submitting a form, please DO NOT complete another form. Please email your childs immunisation team (email address below) with the following:

- Your child's full name / Your child's Date Of Birth / Your child's school.
- Consent decision/status that is already submitted and the reason for change



Coventry schools: Tel: 024 76 961422 Email: Bewise.lmmunise@covwarkpt.nhs.uk

South Warwickshire schools: Tel: 01926 353899 Email: SOUTHIMMS@covwarkpt.nhs.uk

North Warwickshire schools Tel: 02476 321550 Email:

NORTHIMMS@covwarkpt.nhs.uk